
Art and Design Curriculum Road Map
Curriculum Plan

In EYFS, the curriculum includes 
activities and experiences that 
develop creativity, as well as 
promoting the Characteristics of 
Effective Learning. Different media 
and tools are accessible, allowing 
them to experiment, explore and mix 
materials. Adult input is given to 
provide help, to develop a mastery 
of skills and techniques and to 
promote, develop and extend 
vocabulary. They are also provided 
with opportunities to talk about 
their achievements and evaluate 
their artwork and skills.  

In KS1 and KS2, we teach Art and 
Design in the first half of each 
term. The six areas of Art and 
Design are repeated every 2 years.  
Each year group also studies an 
artist to develop the children’s 
knowledge of famous and influential 
artists. 

EYFS

EYFS –Expressive Arts and 
Design

; 

·

Painting
Develop techniques 

in using colour. 

Artist Study: 
Vincent van Gogh 

‘Sunflowers’. 
(Year 1)

Collage 
Develop a wide 

range of 
techniques.

(Year 1)

Textiles
Use a range of 

materials 
creatively to 

design and make 
products.
(Year 1)

Sculpture
Develop ideas, 

experiences and 
imagination.

(Year 2)

Sculpture
Improve mastery 

of techniques 
(Year 4)

Print: 
Improve mastery 

of techniques  
(Year 4)

UKS2

Regular 
opportunities to 

explore and 
engage with a 
wide range of 

media. 

Drawing
Develop ideas,  

experiences and 
imagination.

Artist study: 
Mark Chagall 

(Year 2)

Print
Develop a wide 

range of 
techniques.

(Year 2)

Textiles:  
Improve mastery 

of techniques  
(Year 3)

KS1

LKS2
Painting:  

Improve mastery 
of techniques 

Inspiration of the  
Greats:  

J.M.W Turner 
(Year 3)

Painting:  
Improve mastery 

of techniques  

Inspiration of the 
Greats:  

Artist study: van 
Gogh

(Year 5)

Sculpture
Improve mastery 

of techniques  
(Year 6)

Print: 
Improve mastery 

of techniques  

Inspiration of 
Greats: 

Artist study: 
Monet

(Year 6) 

Collage:  
Improve mastery 
of art and design 

techniques 
(Year 3)

Drawing:  
Improve mastery 

of techniques 

Inspiration of the 
Greats:  

Artist study: 
Salvador Dali  

(Year 4)

Drawing: 
Improve mastery 

of techniques 

Inspiration of the 
Greats: 

Artist study: Pablo 
Picasso  
(Year 6)

Textiles: 
Improve mastery 

of techniques  
(Year 5)

Collage: 
Improve mastery 

of techniques: 
Mosaic  

(Year 5)


